



Bill Nawrocki

Lynn Pariseau

Tony Bibeau

*Not pictured: Lorri Pedersen (Van Driver), Don Burmeister (Sub Route Driver & Van Driver), Carol Hauge (Van Driver), Kristine Vickers (Van Driver) Wisconsin School Bus Driver Appreciation Week was February 14-18, 2022. This commemorative week recognizes all school transportation personnel who are involved in the highest standards of safe practices to assure the protection of their passengers, our state's most precious cargo. The Wisconsin School Bus Association, through its Board of Directors, pledges its full and dedicated cooperation with all other organizations in promoting public awareness of the importance of school bus transportation.

Bob Sather

Lee Sarnstrom



Keith Erin Kirby Russell Donna Tony Lynn Beau Deborah Lee

Beau Peterson